
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Public Counsel 

800 Fifth Ave  Suite 2000  MS TB-14  Seattle, WA 98104-3188  (206) 464-7744  

July 27, 2023 

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & 
Light Company, 

 Docket UE-230172 

Dear Director Maxwell: 

This letter is to notify the Commission that Public Counsel is withdrawing the confidentiality 
agreement of Steve Johnson, who will no longer require confidential access to documents in this 
docket on behalf of Public Counsel. 

By copy of this letter, we also instruct parties to remove Steve Johnson from any email 
distribution lists for this matter. Please reach out if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 
LISA W. GAFKEN, WSBA No. 31549 
Assistant Attorney General, Unit Chief  
Public Counsel Unit 
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